September 28, 2015

Planning Board
Town of Durham, NH
8 Newmarket Road"
Durham, NH 03824

Re:  Application for Conditional Use Permit, 4 Griffith Drive, Map 14 Lot 2-1
Letter of Authorization

Dear Members of the Planning Board,

This letter authorizes Rockingham County Conservation District (District), project
manager Danna B. Truslow, PG to represent me for the Application for a Conditional
Use Permit for the proposed Permeable Reactive Barrier to be located on my
property at 4 Griffith Drive.

| have executed a Memorandum of Understanding with the District and approve of
the project that they will be completing as part of the water quality improvement
project funded by the NH Department of Environmental Services.

jessa Doleac, Owner
4 Griffith Drive
Durham, NH 03824



